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Jan. 17, 2017     [emailed to ] 
 
 
 
John Kugler 
Substance News 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kugler: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Jan. 9, 2017. 
 
You have requested the following: 
 
Request 1: A list or records of Medicaid Reimbursements for IEP services by school district for the 
past ten years. 
 
Request 2: Medicaid Billing Guidelines for school district. 
 
Response 1 and 2: You will need to contact Healthcare and Family Services for this information, as 
ISBE does not handle Medicaid. 
 
Request 3: A list or records of Perkins Fund and CTE disbursements or payments to District 299 
for the past ten years. 
 
Response 3: Perkins and CTE disbursements for District 299 can be obtained via FRIS Inquiry at 
the following link http://webprod1.isbe.net/FRISInquiry/. 
Choose the Default Year at the top; 
Enter 150162990225 in the Contains Field; 
Choose Project Based Button under the Reports header; 
Choose Report #8 District Wide Summary; 
State CTE is program 3220;  
Federal Perkins is program 4745. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Colette McCarty 
Assistant General Counsel 
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